
OneSight Awards 20 Scholarships

The OneSight Research Foundation announced the winners of its 2013 Dr. Stanley Pearle
Scholarships. As a part of the organization’s ongoing efforts to support optometrists of the future, 20
optometry students recently received $2,000 to help fund their education beginning this fall.

A four-member selection committee reviewed nearly 100 applications to identify students who
illustrated leadership, scholastic performance and commitment to community service.

OneSight is a nonprofit organization dedicated to providing sustainable access to quality vision care,
eyewear and sun protection to those in need around the world. Since 1988, it has helped more than 8
million people and granted more than $7 million to fund optical research and education. Luxottica is
the founding global sponsor of OneSight and has been joined by thousands of associate donors and
hundreds of local charitable partners across North America. For more information, visit
www.onesight.org.
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